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Dear All, 
with reference to the article entitled "Battle of International adoptions reaches peak", published in Jurnalul 
National on 3.12.2010 and forwarded to you the same day by Ms Roelie Post, please find attached the 
official reply sent by the European Commission to the Chief Editor of Jurnalul National on 14.12.2010 (in 
Romanian language). Please find also attached for your convenience the English translation of the reply. 
I would like to take the occasion to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
Kind regards, 
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